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DATE: October 18, 2024 

TO: Alpena County Board of Commissioners 

FROM: Keri Bertrand, Alpena County Clerk 

RE: Budget Adjustment for Elections/Board of Canvassers 

 

 

I am requesting a budget adjustment to our Elections and Board of Canvassers budgets. We had a 

few more Canvasser meetings this year than we expected to have, and at least 2 more meetings 

are expected for the November election.  

 

Motion as follows: 

 

Recommendation to decrease the budgeted amount in expense line # 101-261-956.000 Election 

Expenses by $420, and to increase the budgeted amount in expense line # 101-262-725.000 

Board of Canvassers by $340 and expense line # 101-262-860.000 Travel Expense by $80. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Keri Bertrand, Alpena County Clerk 
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